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Memo 
 

To: Kaycee K Hathaway, CDS 

 

From:  Erin Moore, Environmental Health Technician 

 

Date:  April 10, 2014 

 

RE:   BL-14-00006 Trinity Farms 

 

 

 

After review of the abovementioned proposed BLA, it appears that there is no impact on existing wells 

or septic systems. 

Please recommend for approval. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need further information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


